

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

80 PRATT STREET - HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06103

AREA CODE 203 566-3040

MRS. BERNICE C. NIEJADLIK, CHAIRMAN JOHN F. ROBINSON, VICE-CHAIRMAN ERNEST A. JOHNSON, SECRETARY

AUTHORIZING RESOLUTION

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
J. EUGENE SMITH

concerning

Liberal Arts Major in Spanish

Eastern Connecticut State College

September 10, 1971

RESOLVED, That Eastern Connecticut State College be
authorized to begin a liberal arts program
leading to a Bachelor of Arts Degree in
Spanish to begin in the February 1972 semester
or as soon as practicable

* * *



STATE OF CONNECTICUT

COMMISSION FOR HIGHER EDUCATION

P.O. Box 1320

HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06101

AREA CODE 203 566-2325

January 3, 1972

Dr. J. Eugene Smith, Executive Secretary 80 Pratt Street Hartford, Connecticut 06103

Dear Dr. Smith:

This is to confirm that the Commission for Higher Education at its October 5, 1971 meeting, based upon the recommendation of the Board of Trustees for State Colleges, voted approval for program development of the following:

Bachelor of Arts in Philosophy at Central Connecticut State College;

Bachelor of Arts in Spanish at Eastern Connecticut State College.

This favorable coordinating action taken by the Commission is contingent on the availability of appropriate resources and carries the understanding that such programs are subject to the usual licensing and accreditation by the Commission for Higher Education and the appropriate professional agency concerned, prior to offering these programs.

Sincerely yours,

Louis Rabineau Deputy Director

LR/ebs